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Comments: | am a long standing member of the Slerra Club and other environmental groups, including the
Yosemite Conservancy. Many years ago i enjoyed soaking in Hot Creek, just east of Mammoth area with my
family on our summer camping trips.

Please stop any and all exploration, drilling, mining, digging or making new roads into this vital forest service
land. We as a people need to start protecting our public lands and all the living beings on them (plants and
animals) for the good of our planet. My experience in the past (recent and long past) with the US FOREST
SERVICE, is that they don't always do things for the greater good. Many times, destruction of forest land (trees,
etc) cabins on FS lands, etc, are done with a monetary value in mind. | live in a national forest and have seen
much "destruction in the name of forest health" having been done by the forest service.

I want, in no uncertain terms, for this project to be stopped in its tracks, denied future ability, and to repair any
and all damages already done before these hearings. Thank you for hearing/listening to my opinion.



